
Simmons - DNR, Leigh <leigh.simmons@state.co.us>

American Gypsum Technical Revision Submission
Logan Cabi <Logan.Cabi@americangypsum.com> Thu, Sep 19, 2024 at 3:15 PM
To: "Yeldell - DNR, Amy" <amy.yeldell@state.co.us>
Cc: "Simmons - DNR, Leigh" <leigh.simmons@state.co.us>, Brian Ewert <bewert@eaglematerials.com>, Peter Christensen
<Peter.Christensen@respec.com>, Bryan Hathaway <Bryan.Hathaway@respec.com>, "Cocina, Brittany A"
<bcocina@blm.gov>, "Baxter, Valerie A" <vbaxter@blm.gov>, Travis Marshall <travis.marshall@state.co.us>, Tim Strack
<Tim.Strack@americangypsum.com>, "Debashis (Deba) Das" <Debashis.Das@respec.com>

All,

 

Please see the attached extension request for the Adequacy Review #3 response.

 

Regards,

 

Logan Cabi
Mine & Environmental Manager

American Gypsum Company, LLC

Eagle Plant

970-306-3304

 

From: Yeldell - DNR, Amy <amy.yeldell@state.co.us>
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 11:25 AM
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TO:   Amy Yeldell, Leigh Simmons  
FROM:   Logan Cabi  
SUBJECT:  American Gypsum – Extension Request 
DATE:   September 19, 2024 

 
On March 12, 2024 a Multi Person Inspection took place at the Eagle-Gypsum Mine (Mine ID #: M-
1984-041) with Amy Yeldell and Leigh Simmons.  An inspection report was issued on March 25, 2024, 
and a corrective action was identified for the operator to submit a Technical Revision to clarify the 
current approved Mining and Reclamation Plans.  The Technical Revision was filed on June 24, 2024, 
in which there was a review of the material resulting in two (2) Adequacy Reviews in order to address 
concerns in the Technical Revision.  A response was submitted to DRMS on July 31, 2024.  On 
8/9/2024, a third Adequacy Review was requested due to questions regarding the two previous 
Adequacy Reviews. 
 
American Gypsum requests to extend the adequacy review response due date to October 11, 2024.   
 
American Gypsum has hired a consultant to assist with preparation of the Adequacy Review 
responses.  Information and data will be collected at the mine site, which will provide adequate 
support to address the concerns in the Technical Revision.  The consultant believes they will be able 
to meet the extended deadline of 10/11/2024. 
 
Feel free to reach out to me directly at 970-306-3304 or logan.cabi@americangypsum.com. 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Logan Cabi 
Mine & Environmental Manager 
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